New York,0October IO, 1978

T, ee Editions du remue-menage
Caeier pogtal 607,
Succurgal e C,

Montreal

Dear gistere :

Oon July I2, I976 you wrote me asking me for the authorisation to
publish Wages Against Hougework in Quebec. Due to family probl ems that
kept me away from the US for some time, I asked Judy Ramirez to keep the
correspondence with you concerning this publication. Unfortunately I have
not heard anything from Judy and I don't even know whether you have

published WAH or not.

If vou are still interested from now on T would like to keep my
contact with you directly, go that there won't be any more misunderstan-
dings.T,et me know if you have published WAH. The translation you had
sent me, as I already told Judy at the time, had many problems and the
eigter who was in charge of the corrections ,Nicole Cox, had suggested
that entire sections be re—written. Today,however, there is a French
translation which the Swigs sisters have nroduced for the book TLe foyer
de 1'insurrection which isg very good (I am sending you a copy ol it in
case you nave not seen it yet). If you have not published WAH and still
need a translation you could contact these sisters in Switzerland to see
if you could reproduce WAH from their book or circulate the book itself

in Canada.

I apologise again for all this delay;believe it did not depend on
my will. I hope to receive soon hews from you .

In =isterhood ,

gilvia Federici

To contact the Swies gisters who edited Le Foyer de 1'Insurrection,
write to :

Viviane Tjuisier

%3 rue de Sellon
GENEVE I20I (SUISSE).



